
Kids Carnival Invitation
All the 1st & 2nd class AHPSians are invited to 
witness and participate in the Kids Carnival 
Festival :-
At       4:00 PM
On      February 18,2024
In        The Playground

An evening to live Bachpan is here, waiting 
for you. So don’t miss the chance.

Regards,
Principal,

AHPS   
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